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Snippets 

News from our Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Seeing our assembly filled with a splash  
of orange last week was a fantastic  

sight as we celebrated and recognised  
the National Day of Action against  

Bullying and Violence. 
 

The day is a nationally celebrated event  
that highlights the importance of  

understanding what bullying is, strategies 
 to become an upstander, and most  

importantly, how to say 'no' to bullying 
 and 'yes' to kindness!  

 
I want to thank our wellbeing team for  
coordinating the event and our staff for  
preparing engaging learning activities  
that allowed our students to explore  
and engage with this important topic.  

 
To further strengthen our strong, consistent 

and predictable classroom routines, our 
school has initiated our Morning Routine 

throughout this Term.  
 

In last week's newsletter, Mr Duncan Ireland, 
our Learning Specialist (Grades 3-6),  

detailed the Morning Routine and how it  
benefits student learning. Over the next 
 few weeks, we will continue to share  

this learning with you.  
 

The Morning Routine is also a  
significant component of the Berry  

Street Education Model.  
 

Tomorrow, our whole staff will begin  
our learning of the important concepts  

that underpin the education model, most  
notably – the ability to support students' 

 self-regulation, relationships and wellbeing 
 to increase student engagement  

and improve academic achievement.  
 

We understand that finding care or making  
arrangements for curriculum (student-free) 
days can be difficult at times, and we again 
thank you for your support and partnership  

as we work together for your child's  
personal and academic growth.   

 
Check out part 2 of Mr Ireland’s 

 Morning Routines article on page 
 4 of this edition of Snippets. 



News from our Principal  

 

Parent Opinion Survey 
closes Friday 8th  

September.   
 

We’d love to beat last 
years number of 41 

 responses so get on 
line and have your say! 

 
Finally, as we reach the end of Term 3, 

our Parent/Carer Teacher Student 
 Interviews will go live for bookings 
 from the beginning of next week.  

 
Having the support of our school  
council and school community,  

our approach to these interviews 
 has received extremely positive 
 feedback, with timeslots offered  

across the evening of  
Thursday 14

th
 September  

and during the day of  
Friday 15

th
 of September.  

 
These opportunities allow teachers,  

parents/carers, and students to  
come together to discuss progress,  

successes and set goals for the 
 remainder of the year.  

 
For Term 3, parents can again book  

appointment times online via  
COMPASS.  To increase engagement  

and provide access for all families, 
 we will also offer the option of a phone 

interview in addition to face-to-face  
meetings. When you book through  
COMPASS, you can select your 

 preferred option.   
 

The dates for our Term 3 Parent  
Teacher Interviews will be: 

 
Thursday 14

th
 of September  

3:10pm -  6:00pm  
 

Friday 15
th

 of September  
8:30am – 1:30pm  

 
It is important to note that, as  

in previous years, students will only be  
required to attend on the last day for  

their interview only. There will  
be no classes running.  

 
More details on the booking process  
will be released next week. However, 
we thought it would be important to  

communicate these arrangements well  
in advance so that you can make the  

necessary arrangements.  
 

Take Care 
Brendan Dawson,  



Assembly every Friday 2.15pm 

 in the Gym.  All welcome! 

 

 

 

Wednesday 

22nd - 24th  

NOV 

   Grade 3/4  
   Camp 

 

Thursday 

31st 
Aug 

Fathers Day Stall 
Bring $2-10 in loose change on the day 

$1 RAFFLE TICKETS 

  
 

 
Fri 

8th  
September 

*Student Free Day* 

No school 

 

Friday 

25th  
August 

*Student Free Day* 
No school 

Thur & Fri 

14th & 15th  
September 

Parent Teacher Interviews 
No school on Friday 

Students attend for interview only on Friday 

 Fri 

1st 
Sept 

Footy Colours day 
Special footy day combos will be available through COMPASS 

Canteen.  More details to come soon. 



News from Mr Ireland  

Part 
2  

 

Follow-up 
from  

Part 1  

last week. 

 



F/1B POSSUM MAGIC 
 My favourite part at Possum Magic was 

 the snake chasing the possums. The possums were   

 scared. 

 Malakhi 

 

 I liked the part when the disco ball was  

 spinning and when the light were going  

 around the room. 

 Savi 

 

 We went to the theatre and my favourite 

 part was the disco. We went on a bus.  

 Evangeline 

 

 I loved the disco and I liked the snake. 

 Elijah 

 

 I went to the theatre and my favourite  

 bit was the snake and the disco. 

 Denzil 

 

 My Favourite bit was the snake and 

 the disco. 

 Jarrell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 I went to Possum Magic and watched  

 the Possum throw magic. 

 Aurora 

 
 

 I went to possum Magic and my favourite 

 part is the disco because it was shiny. 

 Rebecca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I went to Possum Magic . I liked the snake  

and the possum stealing the scone, the disco 

ball and the magic. 

Jasper 

 

The lights went off and I saw the snake. 

Alley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I went to Possum Magic and I liked the disco party. 

Arik 

 

My favourite part was the snake because the 
possums were running. 

River 

 

I liked Possum Magic because I liked everything. My 
favourite thing was the disco ball it was shiny. 

Riley 

 



School News 
 

Special Footy Colours Day combos  
will be available from our Canteen, 

through COMPAASS Canteen.  
More information will be available  

early next week when we perfect our 
Combos!!  

 

 

On Friday we celebrated National “Say no to Bullying’  

day at SSPS.  

 

We say no to bullying everyday and took this opportunity  

to share our school values, work in teams explore ways 

 to be kind and support each other.  

 

Our School had a splash of orange as we all got involved  

in spreading kindness and strengthening our community  

and culture.  

 

Thank you to  

everyone who 
 supported the day 

as we continue to  

create safe,  

accepting and  

Enjoyable  

environment at  

SSPS! 



School News 



News from the School Nurse 

Regards, 
 

Ainsley & Katelyn 
School Nurses 



Chaplancy Chat 

Here are a few photos of a Market day 
which was held last Friday at School.  We 

would like to once again thank Food 
Bank  Victoria who supplied all the fruit 

and veggies as part of their  
Farm to Families project.  

It was great to see the students stocking 
up on FREE fresh fruit and veggies to take 

home for their  families. 

We are currently getting 

quotes to remove and  

replace the current  

playground with something 

new and exciting for our 

students to play on.   

Playground Update 



Sports Round-Up 

 

Pictured are students  

from P/1B 



Community News 





Award Winners 

  BE SAFE             BE  A LEARNER        BE RESPECTFUL 

Harlen 34C Ridhesh 56C Ace 34C Violet 34C Izabella  34C Talia 34C 

Gabe 34B 

Eunice 34C Ridhesh 56C Ethan 56B Axl 56A Lily-May 12A Cooper 34C 

Jacob 56B Ruby 34B Aria 12C Jack F1A Charlotte 12B 

Owen P1A 


